
  

Officials from the Confucius Institute visited the School of Education on Monday, November 3, 
2014. They spoke to First year students and shared expeiences and the need to learn Chinese 
Language. The team was lead by Prof Sa Dequan and included Prof Guo Hong, Ms Du Jinafang 
and Mr Wang Yua. 

The host was Dr Mwaniki. 

 


